Brabourne Church of England Primary School

Brabourne, Ashford, Kent TN25 5LQ * Tel/Fax 01303 813276 * email office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Andrew-Stapley

7" March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Tuesday 14" March Mixed Kwik Sticks Hockey Festival — Ashford School
Years 3 &4 9.30 am—12.30 pm and Years 5 & 6 1.00 pm —3.30 pm

Your child has been chosen to be part of a team participating in a Kwik Sticks Hockey festival on Tuesday 14"
March at Ashford School.

Myself and Ms Massie will be attending the festival with the teams. We would be most grateful for parent/carer
volunteers to help transport our Year 3 & 4 children to Ashford School for the morning session and to return them
to school at 12.30 pm (approx.). If you are able to help please add your details to the form below. Year5 &6
children will be transported to the festival by mini bus, however, they will need to be collected from Ashford School
at the end of the event.

Children will need to wear white polo shirts (supplied by the school), black/navy shorts and trainers — they should
also wear shin pads and gum shields. A packed lunch and extra snacks and drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks
please) should be brought in a backpack please. Please check the weather forecast and bring raincoat if necessary.

If your child is unable to take part please let us know so we can find a substitute.
Spectators are most welcome!

Thank you.

Andrew Stapley
Headteacher

Kwik Sticks Hockey Festival — Tuesday 14" March

Child’s Name: Class: will / will not be
able to take part in this festival.

Years 3 & 4 morning session: | am able to take my child / offer a lift to other children to the festival / from the
festival back to Brabourne School:

(name and contact telephone number)

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: | will collect my child from Ashford School.

Signed (Parent/Carer) Date:

Sow the seeds... Nurture... Watch them grow —



